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DDA MEETING MINUTES 

June 12, 2015 
 
 
 

 
  Members Present: Beedon, Huegli, Kellerman, Kenny, Pringle, Director Paul Maxwell, Supervisor    
  Lewandowski, Sec/ Treas Collins 
   
  Members Absent: Green, Hale, Harrison   
 
  Meeting was called to order at 12:00 pm by Chairperson Huegli. 
   
  Motion by Kenny second by Lewandowski to approve the minutes of the April 10,2015 meeting. Motion    
  passed.  
 
  Motion by Kellerman second by Pringle to accept the Treasurers report as presented. Motion passed. 
 
  Director Maxwell updated the board regarding ongoing projects.    
 
  CN property/Amtrak Station feasibility study grant has been approved.  BWATC is a core partner on the  
  railroad project and will take care of the paperwork.  
 
  The former Kawasaki property on Lapeer Rd has been bought by the Methodist Church.   
 
  Goodwill Industries, Port Huron Township, DDA and Johnson & Anderson Eng are meeting on  
  June 17, 2015 regarding the sidewalk project on 26th Street.  
 
  Several national restaurant and retail chains are looking at this area. The Water St location is of interest.   
   
  Motion by Kellerman second by Pringle to adjourn. Motion passed.  Adjourned at 12:30 pm. 
  
  Next meeting will be on Friday September 11, 2015 at 12:00 pm.    
 
  
  Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
  Nancy Collins 
  Sec/Treas 
 


